
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Thursday 10th October is World Mental Health Day. 

At Outwood Junior Academy Brumby we are supporting the Young Minds 

charity campaign by saying #HelloYellow to raise awareness and show young 

people that they are not alone in managing their mental health. 

 

We are asking children and staff to wear something yellow and make a donation 

of 50p on Thursday 10th October to support the invaluable work of the Young 

Minds children’s mental health charity.  

 

Children can wear yellow accessories with their usual school uniform such as 

hairbands, scrunchies, yellow socks or a yellow t-shirt. We ask for the normal 

school uniform of trousers or skirt still be worn as well school shoes with the 

yellow accessories to raise awareness. 

 

Thank you for your support and we look forward to saying #HelloYellow ! 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Wood and Mrs Moore 

Assistant Principal / Learning Manager 

 


